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August 5, 1980

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 2085S

Docket 40-2061

Attention: Mr. W.A. Nixon
Uranium Porcess Licensing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Dear Mr. Nixon:

We note your memorandum-letter of July 15, 1980.
We also note in particular the last paragraph on page
two of that letter. You are hereby advised that the
City of West Chicago officially objects, as it has all
along, to an on-site burial. We also wish to advise
you that while Kerr-McGee under their licensing provisions may
still be liable for any future safety and envircnmental risks,
this is not a satisfactory assumption of a risk problem to
the City of West Chicago. It is the position of the City of
West Chicago that it should be risk free as far as this
situation is concerned.

If you will advise at your earliest convenience we
will comply.

Yours very truly,

NE RENNEDS,
{ City of West Chicago

80092600



